
  
   

 

The North Shore Chamber Choir is a recognized 501(c)(3) organization. 

 

The Spring 2023 Season Journal 

Authorization to place Booster Ad in the Journal 

 

Instructions: 

 

Booster Ads are limited to one business card (for businesses) or – for a personal message - three lines, to 

include a brief greeting or shout-out, and your name(s). Please enter your text in the box below, or 

enclose your business card (please do not staple) with this form. 

 

 

Please provide your name, address, phone number and/or e-mail address so we may contact you in case 

of any questions. 

 

Name:______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone #:_______________________   E-Mail Address:______________________________________ 

 

Advertiser Signature:_____________________________________________  Date:_______________ 

 

Choir Member Name:_________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please make your $50.00 check payable to: North Shore Chamber Choir and mail to: 

 

  North Shore Chamber Choir  

  PO Box 1734 

  Miller Place, NY  11764 

 

Closing date for ads is April 11, 2023. 

 

Thank you for your support, and please feel free to contact Treasurer@NSChamberChoir.org if you 

need further information. 

 

mailto:Treasurer@NSChamberChoir.org

